
 
 

 
Non-Profit Organization Status 

  
  
MicroCredit Enterprises is a 501(c)(3) non-profit, tax-exempt organization.    
  
Attached is a letter from the U.S. Internal Revenue Service (IRS) determining that  
MicroCredit Enterprises is a public charity.  Also, attached is a letter indicating an  
organizational name change.  
  
The U.S. Department of the Treasury records all charities and non-profit  
organizations at its website (http://apps.irs.gov/app/pub78).  You may search for  
MicroCredit Enterprises under the name Microcredit Enterprises Fund Inc.,  
Sacramento, California, USA.  Note: As indicated, the new legal name is  
MicroCredit Enterprises.  
  
Checks and donations should be made out to MicroCredit Enterprises and sent 
to:  
  
MicroCredit Enterprises 
Attention: Permanent Fund 
5758 Geary Blvd., #261 
San Francisco, CA 94121 USA  
 
Donations may also be contributed at the MicroCredit Enterprises website  
(www.MCEnterprises.org).  
  
Annual independent audits of MicroCredit Enterprises and the current annual  
operating budget are posted at the MicroCredit Enterprises website.   
  
  
 














